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APD NEWS RELEASE:  

APD FILE #  2010-2766 RELEASE   # 1 

DATE OF RELEASE: January 21, 2010 
 
 
Incident:   Stabbing Victim Dies 
 
Abbotsford – January 21, 2010.   
 
The Abbotsford Police Department received a call just before 3:00 pm this afternoon reporting 
that a male was suffering from a stab wound to the chest.  The caller indicated that the male was 
located in a driveway in the 2000 block of Ross Road.  Members from the Abbotsford Police 
Department Patrol Division, Traffic Unit and a member of the Integrated K9 Unit all attended the 
scene within minutes of that call.  They discovered a male in his 20’s with a very serious injury to 
his chest.  He was transported to hospital where he died a short time later.  Abbotsford Police 
Department Major Crime Detectives have now taken control of the scene and are in the process 
of gathering evidence and continuing the investigation.  As this incident resulted in the death of 
an individual the investigation will transition to the Integrated Homicide Investigation Team. 
 
 
Until further notice all updates will be provided by the Abbotsford Police in consultation with IHIT. 
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